
Item H.  New Business 

Item H.1.  Donations - As the Board can see from the enclosure in the packet, several donations 
have come to the District and we remain grateful for the support of our communities.  

Item H.2. Selection of Legal Counsel -  As the Board can see from the packet enclosure, the 
District has received two proposals for legal services.  Both are reputable firms out of the 
metropolitan area and specialize in the PK-12 education field.  As you can see the cost 
difference between Squires, Waldspurger and Mace and Ratwik Roszak and Maloney is 
marginal.  If the Board is looking for a recommendation from me, please know that my 
experience with each of the four districts I’ve served over 28 years lies with Squires, 
Waldspurger and Mace.  

Item H.3.  Appoint Board Member as local designee to the Minnesota State High School League 
(MSHSL).  The District ran into a situation lately where it had to cast a vote regarding the 
governance structure of the MSHSL.  While we worked with the League to get LPGE”s vote 
cast, it was discovered that the Board did not have a member who had been assigned to be the 
local board designee (to the MSHSL).  While there only remains two months in the School 
Board’s calendar year (November and December), the Board could designate a member to 
serve in that MSHSL designee capacity.  Chair Lemke would like some discussion on the issue 
to determine if there’s any interest from a board member to serve as the local MSHSL 
representative.  


